
THE JAMES
FAMILY 

S E R V I N G  I N  W A L E S

S P R I N G  2 0 2 4

WE ARE ABLE TO BE A PART OF “EASTER
CRACKED,” A PROGRAM FOR 5TH GRDERS.  
WE DO THIS PROGRAM FOR SEVERAL
SCHOOLS IN AND AROUND CAERPHILLY.  
IT’S A GREAT OPPORTUNITY TO SHARE THE
GOSPEL WITH STUDENTS AND THEIR
TEACHERS. WE DO A VARIETY OF THINGS AT
THE PROGRAM, BUT MIKE MAKES A GREAT
JUDAS TELLING HIS PART OF THE STORY.

mike.james@eu.agwm.org               mikeandanita.com                  Account #2487114

WE ARE NOW VOLUNTEERING IN TWO SCHOOLS
READING WITH ELEMENTARY-AGED CHILDREN.  WE
ALSO HAVE A BIBLE CLUB AT THE HIGH SCHOOL AND
RUN A PUPPET CLUB AFTER SCHOOL AT THE
ELEMENTARY SCHOOL. THESE ARE GREAT
OPPORTUNITIES TO GET TO KNOW THE CHILDREN AND
SERVE THE SCHOOLS IN OUR COMMUNITY.

OUR KIDS CLUB MEETS WEEKLY WHEN SCHOOL IS IN
SESSION.  WE’VE SEEN GROWTH OVER THE LAST FEW
MONTHS. THIS IS MOSTLY A RESULT OF PEOPLE WHO
ATTEND TELLING THEIR FRIENDS ABOUT IT.  WE’VE ALSO
HAD SOME OF THESE FAMILIES COME TO OUR FAMILY
SERVICE ON SUNDAY. 

PRAYER REQUESTS:
WE WILL BE RUNNING A SUMMER HOLIDAY CLUB (VBS) AGAIN THIS SUMMER.
WE REACHED MORE FAMILIES LAST YEAR THAN THE PREVIOUS YEAR.  PRAY
FOR CONTINUED GROWTH AND FAVOR IN THE COMMUNITY.
OUR CHURCH IS  GROWING. PLEASE PRAY WITH US FOR A SOLUTION TO OUR
SPACING ISSUES.
MIKE HAS BEEN HAVING ISSUES WITH PAIN IN ONE OF HIS FEET. PLEASE PRAY
FOR HIS HEALING.


